
From: BMSDC Heritage Team Mailbox <heritage@baberghmidsuffolk.gov.uk>
Sent: 24 Feb 2025 09:23:41
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: FW: Bentley Historic Core Conservation Area Consultation Extension 
Attachments: 

 
 
From: clerk@tattingstoneparishcouncil.gov.uk <clerk@tattingstoneparishcouncil.gov.uk> 
Sent: 21 February 2025 17:19
To: BMSDC Heritage Team Mailbox <heritage@baberghmidsuffolk.gov.uk>
Subject: Re: Bentley Historic Core Conservation Area Consultation Extension 
 

  EXTERNAL EMAIL: Don't click any links or open attachments unless you trust the sender and know the content is 
safe. Click here for more information or help from Suffolk IT 
    
Good afternoon,
 
Apologies for the late reply.
 
Tattingstone Parish Council would like to support the extension of Bentley's Historic Core.
 
Kind regards,
 
Rachel Belcher-Nairn
Tattingstone Parish Clerk
 
07713 864505
clerk@tattingstoneparishcouncil.gov.uk
 
My working days are Monday & Friday
 

From: BMSDC Heritage Team Mailbox <heritage@baberghmidsuffolk.gov.uk>
Sent: 15 January 2025 3:12 PM
Subject: Bentley Historic Core Conservation Area Consultation Extension 
 
Please find the attached consultation request letter relating to the new conservation area at Bentley.
 
Further to recent feedback the consultation period has been extended to Friday 21st February 2025.
 
Heritage Admin Support
Tel: 0300 1234000 For all Council services, option 5, option 3 for Planning
Email: planning@baberghmidsuffolk.gov.uk
Websites:  www.babergh.gov.uk & www.midsuffolk.gov.uk
For our latest Coronavirus response please visit click the following link- https://www.midsuffolk.gov.uk/features/our-covid-19-
response/
 
Emails sent to and from this organisation will be monitored in accordance with the law to ensure compliance with 
policies and to minimize any security risks. The information contained in this email or any of its attachments may be 
privileged or confidential and is intended for the exclusive use of the addressee. Any unauthorised use may be unlawful. 
If you receive this email by mistake, please advise the sender immediately by using the reply facility in your email 
software. Opinions, conclusions and other information in this email that do not relate to the official business of Babergh 
District Council and/or Mid Suffolk District Council shall be understood as neither given nor endorsed by Babergh 
District Council and/or Mid Suffolk District Council. 
Babergh District Council and Mid Suffolk District Council (BMSDC) will be Data Controllers of the information you are 
providing. As required by the Data Protection Act 2018 the information will be kept safe, secure, processed and only 
shared for those purposes or where it is allowed by law. In some circumstances however we may need to disclose your 
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personal details to a third party so that they can provide a service you have requested, or fulfil a request for information. 
Any information about you that we pass to a third party will be held securely by that party, in accordance with the Data 
Protection Act 2018 and used only to provide the services or information you have requested.
For more information on how we do this and your rights in regards to your personal information and how to access it, 
visit our website. 
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